

Department of Visual Arts Thomas W. and Robin W. Edwards College of Humanities and Fine Arts

March 13, 2014

H.A.W.T. Inc. Linda Stein 100 Reade Street New York City, NY 10013

Dear Linda:

We were so pleased to host *The Fluidity of Gender* at the Rebecca Randall Bryan Art Gallery in the spring of 2014. We had steady attendance throughout the run of the exhibition and a packed audience for your public lecture and *Stein-Gig* performance. We appreciated seeing such an enthusiastic response from our students and community for your work and ideas. The public lecture was informative, humorous, and thoughtful and I was approached by many faculty and students in the days following that expressed their appreciation for your work and ideas.

Hosting you was a true pleasure while you were here in Conway. It was such a great opportunity for our students to be able to be involved in the performance after your lecture and I thank you for facilitating its organization.

Every detail of the exhibition was very well planned and it was a pleasure to work with you and your exhibitions manager. I hope we can collaborate again in the future!

Sincerely,

James Arendt Gallery Director

Rebecca Randall Bryan Art Gallery

Coastal Carolina University 843.349.6409/ Coastal.edu